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MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL/LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 

REPAIRS AT THE ST-LOUIS DE GONZAGUE BRIDGE - CELL #2 
 
On August 6, 2007 work will start on cell #2 located on the bridge’s north downstream side.  The work should 
last approximately eight (8) weeks. 
 
The work will not affect navigation.  However, we suggest that you proceed carefully in the vicinity of the 
bridge. 
 
A St. Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation representative will be on the work site to ensure constant 
communication with the Operations Center. 
 
Any change on dates will be communicated to you as soon as possible. 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
August 3, 2007 
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